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after the discussion of the suspension of the House of Representatives Meetings 
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On Monday 4th January 2021, at 17.30 hrs., at the meeting room no. 409, 4th floor, Parliament 
Building, H.E. Mr. Chuan Leekpai, President of the National Assembly and Speaker of the House 
of Representatives, released the results of the discussion on the suspension of the House of 
Representatives meetings. On this occasion, Mr. Supachai Phosu, Second Deputy Speaker of 
the House of Representatives and the political working group of the Speaker joined him.  
The President of the National Assembly stated that due to the proposal of the Chairperson of 
the Committee on the House of Representatives Affairs, and the Regulations under Emergency 
Decree on Public Administration in Emergency Situation, B.E. 2548 (No. 16) prescribing the 
measures to prevent the new wave of Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) pandemic, which now 
has made an impact to the increasing number of infected people in many areas, the meeting 
agreed to suspend the meetings of the House for two weeks.  If the situation improves, the 
stakeholders will be invited for further discussions. 
 
Nevertheless, the meetings of committees and sub-committees with the fewest number of 
outsiders can be arranged.  
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